
TO BE ON MGI PHP Letterhead 

Important Memo to All Distributors & MGIC Members 

 

Date: 28th June 2024 

Re: Clarification on Product Liability Insurance for Ionspec Eyewear 

 

Dear Distributors and MGIC Members, 

This memo seeks to correct some misstatements regarding the QBE Product Liability 
Insurance for Ionspec Eyewear. As part of our commitment to transparency, we want to 
provide accurate information to all stakeholders. 

Purpose of Product Liability Insurance: 

• The Product Liability Insurance covers claims arising from product usage against 
the brand owners and/or company. 

Prohibition against Social Media Marketing: 

• All social media marketing involving the Product Liability Insurance are prohibited 
and Distributors and Members must remove all references forthwith. 

We urge all Distributors and MGIC Members to be updated accordingly. 

If you need any further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact our MGIC customer 
service personnel. 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

The Management 
MGI 


